
This paper was co-presented by Dr Thomas Hardy in Trondheim,
Norway on June 23, 2014, two months before the first public
discussion in San Marcos, TX was held about the possibility of
removing Cape's Dam from the San Marcos River.
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m 550.8 ft
m 551.9 ft
m 535.8 ft m 529.9 ft

m 549.6 ft
m 549.1 ft

m 524.0 ft
m 547.4 ft
m 547.5 ft

Table 2 is the same data used for Cape's Dam as the Jan 17, 2012
report prepared for US Fish & Wildlife (see Attachment K, Page 5,
Table 3) which produced different results than presented in this
report, Attachment P, from 2014.
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Compare this report, dated June 23, 2014 (Attachment P, page 5) with Hardy's report dated Jan 17, 2012
(Attachment K, page 8)

In both reports Hardy utilizes the same dam height scenarios (full, half, none) and same water volumes (45,
100, 175, and 300cfs) yet derives different Depths and Velocities.

Compare this page (Attachment P, page 5, Table 3) - to Attachment K, page 8, Table 6 for Depth
Compare this page (Attachment P, page 5, Table 4) - to Attachment K, page 8, Table 7 for Velocity

45 CFS
100 CFS
175 CFS
300 CFS

45 CFS

300 CFS

100 CFS
175 CFS

(5.87)
(6.33)
(6.82)
(7.48)

(3.80)
(4.36)
(4.92)
(5.70)

(3.31)
(3.87)
(4.46)
(5.24)

(ft) (ft) (ft)

(f/s)

(0.22)
(0.13)

(0.36)
(0.55)

(f/s)

(0.32)
(0.16)

(0.65)
(0.42)

(f/s)

(0.32)
(0.16)

(0.68)
(0.42)
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4th flow rate of 300 cfs is included in this
chart, but it is omitted from the CoSM's 2015
reports, even though all 4 flow rates are
specified in Contract with city.
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This statement
"With predicted
shallower water
depths" is
directly
contradicted in
many
newspaper
articles. Please
see Jun 8, 2016
University Star
article "The
removal of
Cape's Dam
provokes
disagreement"
for the
statement,
"Hardy has
assured us the
river will not be
shallower. It will
deepen" [with
dam removal.]

This statement
contradicts all
subsequent
reports to the
City of San
Marcos, written
after this date
and presented to
the City in 2015.
The 2015 reports
written by Hardy
for the City of
San Marcos
(which
contradictorily
stated there
would be
improved habitat
with Capes Dam
removed) were
the basis of the
City Council's
March 2016 vote
to remove Capes
Dam.
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This report was
presented in
Norway two
months prior to 
the first public 
discussion in
San Marcos at 
the Parks &
Recreation
Board.

The Aug 2014
Parks & Rec
meeting was
held while there
were approved
funds to rebuild
Cape's Dam in
the CIP (Capital
Improvement
Projects)
budget.
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